
Clinton, Jeanne 

4/27/2010 5:49:57 PM
From:
Sent:

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); 
don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com); Besa, Athena 
(ABesa@semprautilities.com)

To:

Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov): JYamagata@SempraUtilities.com 
(JY amagata@SempraUtilities .com);

Cc:
Redacted

Redacted Michelle.Thomas@sce.com
(Michelle.Thomas@sce.com)

Bee:
Subject: CPUC Energy Division EE Planning Supervisor now in place

Hi, everyone. I want to let you know that as of
yesterday Simon Baker has assumed the position of Supervisor of the Energy 
Efficiency Planning section in my branch.

He now is your primary
go-to person on all things forward-looking for EE - portfolio oversight, future 
planning, strategic plan, ....

You may know Simon
from his prior work on procurement planning and procurement transactions. He 
also was involved in navigating some of the issues between the CEC demand 
forecast and the issues of incremental or "uncommitted" EE in that forecast, and 
how this information might be used in upcoming Long Term Procurement Planning of 
the lOUs. Prior to his work here at the CPUC, Simon worked for a POU - Colorado 
Springs. CO. There he was involved in both EE and solar program development, 
before also taking on resource planning duties. I think you will find that he is 
well positioned to bring a guiding mind to the work of the EEP 
section.

And thanks for your
patience over these too many months when we did not have a full-time supervisor 
engaged in this important work.

For future contacts, please note that you can
reach Simon at seb@cpuc.ca.qov or (415) 703-5649.
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RE: your
suggestion for the monthly conference call, I agree it makes sense. I forwarded 
to Natalie, suggesting that we plan to include the section supervisors - Zeny 
and Simon on a regular basis. I am waiting to hear if the time you proposed 
works for them. From my side, a 1:30 or 2:00 call would work best. If it turns 
out we need something later in the afternoon to work for everyone, I'll look to 
change one of my regular meetings.

regards,

Jeanne

From: Besa, Athena 
[mailto:ABesa@semprautilities.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 
10:27 AM
To: Walsh, Natalie; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc:
'Don.Arambula@sce.com'; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Regular Monthly 
ED/IOU Conference Calls

Hi, Natalie and 
Jeanne!

I'm following up
regarding the recommendation for ED and IOU regulatory/policy representatives 
have a monthly regular conference call to discuss items of interest and/or 
concern. All of us agreed that it is a good idea and so we are suggesting 
a 2nd Tuesday of the month afternoon call. We
could set up for 1.5 hour call and we should have an agenda prior to the call to 
manage our time. If there is nothing of substance to discuss, we could 
always cancel the call or reschedule.

Please let me know
if the proposed schedule works for you otherwise, please provide an 
alternative. Also please let me know how many attendees on your staffs 
will be participating so we can ensure adequate call lines.

Thanks!
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Athena
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